To: City of Ann Arbor — Zoning Board

Re: 1001 Vesper Road, Ann Arbor, M1 48103

We are Bhupendra Desai and Thuy Ledesai and reside at 1230 Minglewood Way since 2004. We are
Arthur and Elizabeth Solomon’s neighbor directly to the east of their house. Arthur and Elizabeth have
been my neighbors for 14 years. We are signing this letter to express our support for their
reconstruction project at 1001 Vesper Rd as has been submitted to the Zoning Board.

Sincerely, i

Bhupendra Desai & Thuy Ledesai

1230 Minglewood Way, Ann Arbor, MI 48103




